

Sprott-Shaw International Language College

August 25, 2005

John Gabel Director - Administration & Training The Commissionaires 928 Cloverdale Avenue Victoria, BC, Canada V8X 2T3

Commissionaires

AUG 3 0 2006 VICTORIA AND VANCOUVER ISLAND

RECEIVED

Dear Mr. Gabel,

On behalf of the staff and students at Sprott-Shaw International Language College, I would like to thank you for your participation in the Canadian Workplace Internship Program.

The students entered this program with the goal of better understanding themselves and their place in the increasingly international business world. For many students, this was their first opportunity to spend time in a workplace relating to their field of study. Providing them with a hands-on internship experience taught them how to adapt to a challenging new situation and allowed them to identify some of the differences between Canadian and Korean workplaces. By taking on an internship student, you have truly helped to build a global community.

Jae Seung took a lot from his time with the Commissionaires. As someone who wants to work in Immigration Services, it was important for him to understand security procedures in a different country. In addition to the physical training (which he loved!), the classroom component was essential to his development as a future Immigration Officer, and it will give him a definite edge when competing for jobs in Korea.

I wish to thank you again for your contribution to this program. It would not have been possible without the support of businesses such as your own.

Sincerely.

Carly Lutzmann

Instructor

Kamloops

3rd Floor - Victoria Street, V2C 2A5 Tel: 01 250 374 2375

Fax: 01 250 274 9325

Vancouver

2nd Floor - 530 Seymour Street, V6B 3J5

Tel: 01 604 605 1375 Fax: 01 604 605 1575 Victoria

3rd Floor - 2621 Douglas Street, V8T 4M2 Tel: 01 250 384 8121

Fax: 01 250 384 5755

www.ssilc.com email: english@ssilc.com